Sent: 19/11/2020 3:47:25 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

To whom it may concern,
| am writing this email in support of D.A 2020/0962.
| have reside in the Northern Beaches my whole life and frequently dine at Hugos Manly.

No matter who | go with, the outdoor lower deck is always the most popular area of the
restaurant to dine.

Due to COVID-19, people also feel more at ease dining in an outdoor area. The NSW
Government is encouraging restaurants and cafes to have more outdoor seating.

The additional seating will also boost the local economy.

Warm regards,
Mark Parlevliet



